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Staff News 
We are so pleased to inform you that both Mrs Milton and Mrs Elliott have had baby 
boys.  We are happy to say that both babies and mothers are well and healthy, and we 
all wish both families our congratulations on this wonderful news. 
 
Special Thanks 
A huge thank you to Mrs Lancaster for donating the handmade masks, plastic shields 
and knitted ear protectors for staff to use during school sessions.  Beautifully made and 
very much appreciated by all. 
 
Similarly, a big thank you to Rachel Austin's husband in supplying the school with 3 
plastic shields. 
 
Information on New Class Structures for September 2020 
Letters have been circulated to all parents regarding next year's class and teacher 
allocations.   If you have not received your letter then please contact the school office. 

 
Wider  Opening of School Provision 
It’s been lovely to welcome back our Y6 pupils, although it’s been very different for 
them, they have demonstrated an amazing attitude and patience, taking it all in their 
stride—well done! 
The same message can be said for our Keyworker pupils too—Well done!  
 
More Year Groups Attending Before the Summer Holidays …? 
We are not sure what the Government will announce in regards to more year groups 
returning to school, but if the social distancing measures are still in place, then the 
school will not have the capacity to run safely; there will not be enough rooms or staff 
members to teach in ‘bubbles’. Therefore, it will be impossible for us to have everyone 
back, everyday and on a weekly basis.   We will of course keep you updated on any 
changes that the government announces and how that impacts on the running of CWJS.  
Please note: CWJS, like all schools across the country, do not get prior knowledge of the 
government’s plans—we hear about it in the daily broadcasts, making it very difficult for 
us to give parents the ‘heads up’ on our future provision– please bear with us and thank 
you.  
 
Government Information for Parents 
Please see the following Government link: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-
information-for-parents-and-carers/reopening-schools-and-other-educational-settings-
from-1-june 
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